
Lake City Fire Department
226 NW Main Blvd., Suite 101, Lake City, FL 32085

Phone: 386-752-3312 Fax: 386-758-5424

  

 

Joshua Wehinger

Fire Chief

TO: Wen-One of Florida

FROM: Dwight Boozer, Assistant Fire Chief
State Fire Inspector License #250268

DATE: November 9, 2022

SUBJECT: Fire Safety Inspection

A fire safety inspection was performed today at Wen-One of Florida, located at 296 S.
Marion Ave. Lake City, FL. 32055. This facility meets all requirements of Chapter 38,
New Business of the Florida Prevention Code, 2017, 6% edition. No violations were

noted. I recommend approval.

 

 

s Dwight Béozer, Assistant Fire Chief

State Fire Inspector License # 250268
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